
   HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ 

Telephone:  01423 886026    
e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                                                Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft 
                                                                      11th December 2017 
Dear Parent / Carer 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES   
 

As you will be aware from Dates for Diary, Christmas parties for the children will take place next week:  
 
Monday 18 December : Reception    Party Food:          
Reception pupils in Sycamore:    Savoury 
Reception Pupils in Rowan:     Sweet 
 
Tuesday 19 December : Y1 & Y2    
Y1 & Y2 pupils in Willow and Pine:    Savoury 
Y1 & Y2 pupils in Horse Chestnut:    Sweet 
Y2 in Oak:       Sweet  
 
Wednesday 20 December : Y3 & Y4        
Y3 pupils in Oak:      Savoury 
Y3 & Y4 Pupils in Beech:      Savoury 
Y3 & Y4 pupils in Hawthorn:     Sweet 
 
Thursday 21 December : Y5 & Y6 
Y5 & Y6 pupils in Maple:     Savoury 
Y5 & Y6 pupils in Silver Birch:     Sweet 
  
The parties will take place between 1.15 pm and 3.15pm. The children should come to school dressed 
in their party clothes (not best clothes). 
 
This year we are asking parents to donate either savoury or sweet items for the party teas, for 
example a family bag of crisps, plate of sandwiches, packet of biscuits, cooked sausages/cheese & 
pineapple on sticks, cherry tomatoes, grapes, satsumas, fairy cakes etc.  Please note that the children 
will still be having their lunch in school and, therefore, we do not require large quantities!  In order to 
get a balance of food types (and not too many sausage rolls!) we would like each class to donate 
either savoury or sweet as above. 
 

Please ensure that food items do not contain nuts.   
 

Please bring your contribution into school on the morning of your child’s party.  
 
We would be very grateful if any parents of Year 1 – Year 6 pupils were able to come and help set up 
the teas for the children.  Please return the attached form to the school office or class teacher if you 
are available to help. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ann Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk


 
 

                  Christmas Parties 
 
I am able to help set up the party teas at the following: 
 
 
Monday 18 December : Reception 
Sycamore and Rowan Classes:    Helpers not required 
 
 
 
Tuesday 19 December: Year 1 and Year 2 
Mrs Fitzgibbon - Willow   
Mr Gray - Pine 
Miss Holmes - Horse Chestnut 
Mrs Staines/Mrs Kidd - Oak         
 
 
 
Wednesday 20 December: Year 3 & Year 4 
Mr Gray - Pine 
Miss Holmes - Horse Chestnut      
Mr Hirst - Hawthorn 
Mrs Staines/Mrs Kidd - Oak   
 
      
 
Thursday 21 December: Year 5 & Year 6  
Mrs Hazell - Maple                                                                
Mr Parker - Silver Birch  
       
 
 
 
 
Name: …………………………………………………………………   Child: ……………………………………………. 
 
       Class: ………………………………………………  


